

Our Ref: SC177149/KH (in reply please quote)

Graduate Women-NSW Inc Att: President Tricia Blombery LG Floor 280 Pitt Street SYDNEY NSW 2000 admin@gwnse.org.au

Dear Ms Blombery Tricia,

I am writing to thank you for your recent letter and good wishes following my re-election as the Member for Cootamundra.

It is an honour to have been re-elected and I am very humbled and grateful to all the residents of the Cootamundra electorate who have shown such strong faith in me.

Please be assured that I will continue to work very hard to look after the Southern NSW region's needs and look forward to serving my wonderful constituents.

ue Cooke

Thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerely

Steph Cooke MP
Member for Cootamundra

13.4 2023

